
 
 
Transphorm Inc. 75 Castilian Drive, Goleta, CA 93117  805-456-1300 

May 20, 2018 

   
Product Information Letter 

  
Dear Distributor,  
 
Transphorm’s product marketing team wishes to advise you that the products listed below are now classified as 
“Not Recommended for New Designs.” This is a continued activity of our product consolidation program. The 
products listed here will remain available to existing customers only. Orders for the below products will not be 
accepted from new customers so please list them as not recommended for new designs without replacement.   
 

End-of-Life Products with Recommended Replacement Parts 
Not Recommended for New Designs Replacement Part 

TPH3206LSB Not available 
TPH3206LDGB Not available 
TPH3208LDG Not available 
TPH3208LSG Not available 
TPH3205WSB TP65H050WS 
TPH3207WS TP65H035WS 

 
These products will be defocused on Transphorm’s website by the end of May 2018. Their datasheets will still be 
available if searched for in the website’s search engine. There will be no replacement parts offered for these 
devices as we realign Transphorm’s product line to primarily include 35, 50, 70, 110 and 150mΩ devices in TO-
220 and TO-247 packages with only the Gen III 70mΩ being offered in the PQFN88 package that will be qualified 
later this year.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know 
 
Regards, 
Philip Zuk 
Vice President, Technical Marketing 
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